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The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 

was held at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Monday, January 6, 2020 

at 7:00 p.m. 

  

Present: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 

                        Deputy Mayor William Barrett 

                        Trustee Cheryl Parisi 

                        Trustee Walter Priestley 

                        Trustee Anthony Addeo 

                        Administrator Brian Harty 

                        Deputy Clerk Barbara Kelly 

                                    Attorney Claudio DeBellis  

                         DPW Superintendent Andrew Fisch 

                        Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 

Mayor Ekstrand opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

The following topics were discussed: 

 Regularly scheduled business items:  

o November minutes are missing. No other corrections are needed. 

o Ubaldo’s – will become a party/event room 

o Car dealer – has not been issued a warrant 

 Tonight’s public hearings/Hearings to be scheduled: 

o 330 Conklin St. – Nassau County Planning and Village Planning Board 

o The Meetball Place – Did it go to Nassau County Planning? Discussed sound 

from the Meetball Place 

o Workforce Housing local law - adjourned  

 Fire Department: 

o Gear racks complete 

o Washer/dryer is almost complete 

 Building Department: 

o 20 Merritts Road – Development update 

 Highway Department 
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o STEP program is complete for the year 

o Salt barn is full 

o Snow equipment is ready to work 

 Water Department 

o Water main break at Holly Ave. and Merritts Rd. – second at same location near 

gas main being done by Merrick Utilities. 

 Code Department 

 There being no further work session business, the Board adjourned to the regular meeting 

at 8:02 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


